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Dear Dave Barber,

Subject: Warwick District Council Revised Development Strategy

Thank you for giving Rugby Borough Council the opportunity to comment on Warwick
District’s Revised Development Strategy June 2013 consultation document. The
document sets out a level of growth for the district of 12,300 homes between 2011
and 2029, based upon an employment led projection. The document highlights that
the growth figure are interim and are subject to the outcome of the joint Sub Regional
Strategic Housing Market Assessment (SHMA) which is currently being undertaken.
Therefore until the completion of the joint SHMA and the implications of the study are
discussed between the authorities, Rugby Borough Council are unable to make any
comments regarding the soundness of the document at this moment in time.

It is also acknowledged that Warwick District Council are also consulting upon its
Preliminary Draft Community Infrastructure Levy and Sites for Gypsy and Traveller
document which Rugby Borough Council are satisfied with the content of.

Yours Sincerely

Rajvir Bahey

Senior Planner
Rugby Borough Council
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